
 

Double Block Co-op with NYS Attorney General’s Office 

  

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu 

  

9 June 2009 

  

A Summer Co-op that can be extended to form a double-block Co-op (Summer and 
Fall quarters) is available through the New York State Attorney General’s Office. 
Responsibilities include design, planning and execution of events, research issues 
relevant to the AG’s Office, manage a community outreach schedule and 
coordinate collateral materials with the Consumer Affairs Bureau. The complete 
description is posted opposite the DOC student mail folders. 

  

For more information and to apply email marthe.ngwashi@oag.state.ny.us 
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